
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Saturday,	20	May	2017		
11:54:29	AM	
	
Please	review	the	solar	rebates,	it	is	unfair	to	be	charged	over	twice	the	amount	
that	the	user	is	charged	for	their	power,	the	daily	usage	charge	is	also	too	high	
and	should	be	controlled	
	
Gail	Mayze		

	
Postcode:	2447	
	
	




